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FAMILY FUN AND SOFTBALL WILL BE THE THEME FOR FUNDRAISING EVENT 

500 Men Making a Difference and Christian Cultural Center Helps Neighborhood Schools 

New York, N.Y. - October 17, 2011- Come out and support a great cause with two community 

based organizations this Saturday October 22, 2011.  The organizations 500 Men Making a 

Difference and the great people of the Christian Cultural Center will be competing in a softball 

game.  Both organizations are passionate about their commitments to personal, spiritual 

growth and development. 

The goal is to raise funds to benefit "The Trey Whitfield" school’s PTA, along with P.S. 260, and 

P.S. 325.  The game will start promptly at 9:30 a.m. at the baseball field located on Flatlands 

Avenue and Louisiana Avenue in the Canarsie section of Brooklyn, N.Y.Join in on the fun by 

participating or watch the game with family and friends.    Refreshments will be on sale and 

admission is free.  We look forward to seeing you there!   

 

About 500 Men Making a Difference     

500 Men Making a Difference was formed offering community minded men of various 

backgrounds the opportunity to join an organized group dedicated to community service, 

mentoring, political literacy and athletics. Additionally the organization provides job training 

and provides the necessary tools for a busy man to effectively give back to their communities. 

For more information on their initiatives and upcoming events, visit: 

www.500menmakingadifference.com. 
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